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Message from the Head of School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

 

Meanwhile, our students on the ski trip have been making the most of their adventure, 
enjoying thrilling slopes and unforgettable experiences. We have loved hearing all about 
their activities and can't wait to welcome them back. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to another great week ahead! 
 

We have had a fantastic and eventful week at school! Our students have 
been engaged in a range of exciting activities, including challenging 
Maths competitions that showcased their problem-solving 
skills.  Another highlight of the week has been the ballot for naming the 
houses in our new house system. It has been wonderful to see the 
enthusiasm and creativity of our students as they contribute to this 
exciting new initiative. 
 

Mrs K Gardener 
Head Of School 

 
Year 9 Parents / Options Evening: Thursday 6th February: 
 
This face-to-face evening will be combined with a GCSE options event on the same night. This 
will give you the opportunity to discuss the attainment and progress of your child along with 
giving you invaluable information about the different subject pathways and choices available 
in Years 10 and 11. There will also be an information talk which will guide you through the 
options process. This will take place at 4.00pm and repeated at 5.00pm In addition, you will 
have the opportunity to learn about subjects only offered at KS4 and speak to staff delivering 
these subjects. Should you need any assistance with booking, please email 
info@dixonsbk.com 
 

mailto:info@dixonsbk.com


Celebrating our Curriculum 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   

Year 11 Hospitality and Catering - Outstanding Recipe Trials: 
We’ve seen some fantastic recipe trials from our Year 11 Hospitality and Catering 
students recently. Special recognition goes to Thang N and Keeva R for their exceptional 
and professional presentation of their dishes. 
Well done to all students for their hard work and creativity! 
 Spanish:  

Alisiya P, Year 8 - 
Thorough green pen correction! Well 
done! 
Charlie R, Year 7 did some excellent 
translations for Mrs Little!  
Anais M, Year 8 has recently started 
Dixons Brooklands and is really trying 
hard in Spanish, look at this amazing 
piece of work! 
 
 
 



Celebrating our Curriculum 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
  

Science: 
Year 9 completing some amazing work on chemical bonding. Learning all about 
how bonds are formed and modelling these! Ms MacGruer and Mr Martin’s class 
have set a high standard for the rest of year 9 to reach! Well done! 
 



  Sport at the Academy 

Year 9 boys into the SEMI'S!! 
Last week the Year 9 boys had a tough fixture away 
against Manchester Grammar school in the 
Manchester schools cup quarter final. It was a shaky 
start for the boys who took some time to get a 
foothold in the game, which led to conceding from 
a corner early in the game. Louis T was a standout 
performer in the first half making some incredible 
saves to keep us in the game, which continued into 
the second half.  
 The team worked hard to close down their opponents, which led to a mistake which was 

collected by Reuben T and passed across the goal to Ralphy M to tap home. Another 
mistake from the MGS team led to a pass back to the goalkeeper which went passed him 
and into the back of the net, 2-1. In the second half MGS tried to bring themselves back 
into the game, but our work rate helped us win the ball back and a through ball to 
Reuben T who slotted the ball home. A corner for MGS led to them pulling a goal back, 
but within 30 seconds of the restart we played through their defence for Reuben T to get 
himself another goal to make it 4-2. Some heroic defending and hard work from our man 
of the match Charlie D helped us to win the ball all over the pitch and finish the game off, 
to make it into our first semi-final for this year group. A fantastic result for the Year 9 
team!! 

Year 8 students - Rowing project 
16 Year 8 students started a rowing 
project with the Henley Royal Regatta 
charitable trust at the Agecroft rowing 
club which is located in Media City, 
Salford. The principal objective of the 
Trust is to provide funds to encourage 
and support young people, still receiving 
education or undergoing training, to row 
or scull.  
 
The charitable trust does outreach work to encourage and provide opportunities to 
experience the Olympic sport of rowing with the end outcome of the participants 
continuing to row at a club near them.  
The students will be given training between now and June when they will take part in a 
regatta against other schools in the northwest on the water of Salford Quays, which will 
be a fantastic experience for all our students.  
 



Attendance 

  
A total of 587 students from Years 7 to 11 achieved 100% attendance, demonstrating a 
strong commitment to their education. This accomplishment highlights the dedication 
of these students to maintaining perfect attendance throughout the school year. 

 
 Students with 100% attendance this week: 

• Year 7 - 133 

• Year 8 - 122 

• Year 9 149 

• Year 10 - 98 

• Year 11 - 93 
 

Top Advisory Groups: 

• 7X 94% 

• 8B 92% 

• 9W 94% 

• 10B 91% 

• 11W 83% 
 



 
 
 
 

 

Celebrating 
Student 

Achievements 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
  

Sparx Maths: 
Well done to Year 11 for completing the most homework this week! 
 Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 

1st Place Berhan S Bobby D Sharise E Muhammad Z Celeste C 

2nd Place Samik P Idriss E Aistis V Natalia H Aaron M 

3rd Place Lucas W Nirav S Birva D Dorsa S Bethany B 

 
Ski Trip: 
This week, 39 students and 5 staff members from Dixons Brooklands Academy travelled 
to Bardonecchia, Italy, for the 2025 Ski Trip. Over six days, students honed their skiing 
skills while embracing challenges and building resilience. It has been an unforgettable 
adventure that blended skill development with personal growth. Well done! 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

Parent notices 

Unform request: 
We are kindly asking for your support in donating any unwanted school uniforms or 
outdoor coats that your child no longer needs. These items will be collected and made 
available to other families who may be in need. 
If you have any uniform or coats in good condition that you would like to donate, 
please drop them off at the school reception. Your generosity will help ensure that all 
students are well-prepared for the school year, regardless of their circumstances. 
A reminder that all uniform / equipment can be bought on Parent Pay. 
 

Music: 
We are pleased to inform you that we currently have places available for Steel Pan 
lessons, which take place during lunch breaks. If your child is interested in taking part, 
please encourage them to speak with Ms. Moreton in the Music Department for 
further details. 

Advanced notice: 
The Academy will be closed to students on Friday 14th February for staff data and 
planning day.  
All students will be finishing for half term on Thursday 14th February. As a reminder; 
Year’s 7 and 9 will be finishing at 3:05pm and Year’s 8, 10 and 11 will be finishing at 3:15. 



 
 



 


